
This letter acknowledges receipt of your donation of 4,000 KN95 
masks to the media workers of Trinidad and Tobago and our 
acceptance  on behalf of that corps. 

Our sincere thanks for your good wishes and the gift accompanying 
it. 

Your gift is accepted subject to MATT’s sponsorship policy, which 
guides us to accept gifts which are acknowledged to be free of 
encumbrance, with no expectation of quid pro quo or expectation  of 
preferential treatment from any recipient.  

It is heartwarming to receive gifts from generous donors like you in 
support of the work of the Fourth Estate.  

Please be assured that your gift will be put to good use and the 
safety of our practicing professional journalists  

Thanks again for your generosity and good wishes. 

With warm regards, 

Nicole Romany 
Secretary

Dear Revan

December 28, 2021

Mr Revan Teelucksingh

President

SEWA TT


